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Ms Michele Chiasson 
Acting Principal Research Officer 
Joint Standing Committee on the Commissioner for Children and Young People 
jscccyp@parliament.wa.gov.au 

Dear Ms Chiasson 

Inquiry into the Monitoring and Enforcing of Child Safe Standards 

The Department of Communities (Communities) attended the Joint Standing 
Committee on the Commissioner of Children and Young People’s public hearing into 
the Inquiry into the monitoring and enforcing of child safe standards on 10 April 2019. 

Following the public hearing, the Hansard transcript was distributed to all 
Communities witnesses. During the review of the transcript, Ms Helen Nys, Assistant 
Director General, Policy and Service Design noted an error in some evidence given. 
Page 19 of the transcript states ‘The Department of Communities is responsible for 
implementing 108 of the recommendations.’ Communities would like it noted that it is 
responsible for implementing 104 of the recommendations made by the Royal 
Commission into Institutional Responses to Child Sexual Abuse.  

If you have any further queries, please contact me on 6217 6342 or at 
Natasha.Cross@communities.wa.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

Natasha Cross 

Director DG Governance 

Office of the Director General 
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